
Dear Resident 
We are writing to let you know that we are about to consult on ideas to make the Gospel Oak area (which 
includes parts of Gospel Oak and Haverstock wards) an even better place to live in, work in and visit. The 
consultation will run from 19 November – 22 January 2016.

We aim to make improvements in Gospel Oak through a self-funded scheme called the Community Investment 
Programme. This means we need to build some private housing to pay for the other improvements. We might 
not be able to do everything you suggest, therefore we need to know what is important to you.

I hope you will take the time to look at these ideas and let us know what you think.

Have your say.
Questionnaire: The enclosed booklet provides information on the ideas and includes a questionnaire  
which you can fill out, tear off and send via free post back to the Council. It is also available online at:  
www.camden.gov.uk/gospeloak

Talk to the Gospel Oak Regeneration Team:  
We are holding a number of events where you will be able to speak to the team directly, just pop along.

Gospel Oak Regeneration Team
London Borough of Camden
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

Tel 020 7974 4703
go.regen@camden.gov.uk
www.camden.gov.uk/gospeloak

November 2015

Timetable of events:

What Where When

Stall at Queen’s 
Crescent Market

Queen’s Crescent 
London NW5

21 November, Saturday 11am to 3pm 
3 December, Thursday 11am to 3pm 
19 December Saturday 11am to 3pm

Drop in sessions Ludham and Waxham
Tenants and Residents Hall  
Lismore Circus
London NW5 4QF

25 November, 9 December  
Wednesday 3pm to 8pm

Officers will be available at the above events to explain the ideas and answer your questions

Exhibition Queen’s Crescent Library
165 Queen’s Crescent
London NW5 4HH

19 November - 22 January 2016 
Monday 10am-6pm 
Tuesday to Thursday: 11am – 6pm 
Friday and Saturday: 11am – 5pm



Community researchers: We are sending out community researchers to come and speak to you.  
They will be out and about in the area door knocking so please keep an eye out for them.

Online: www.camden.gov.uk/gospeloak - contains all the consultation information. 

Please get in touch if you would like more information about the consultation. 

Email: go.regen@camden.gov.uk or call our Community Liaison Officer George McKenzie  
on 020 7974 4703.

If you are deaf or hard of hearing you can contact us via textlink http://www.texbox.co.uk/tpo/camden

Local stakeholder groups: If you would like us to meet with your group please contact George McKenzie on 
020 7974 4703 or by emailing go.regen@camden.gov.uk

If you live in West Kentish Town or Wendling Estates we will be talking to you as part of a separate consultation.

When should you give your views?
The deadline for comments is Friday 22 January 2016.  Please send your completed questionnaire and any 
comments in writing to us (freepost address) or fill in the online form.

We urge you to get involved and tell us what you think.

Yours faithfully 

Councillor Phil Jones 
Cabinet Member for Regeneration, Transport and Planning


